
 

Valentine Ave, Sholing, Southampton, SO19 0EQ    Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

Telephone: 023 8044 8944                                                Headteacher: Mr S Summerton 

Email: Info@Valentineprimary.co.uk 

 
Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

Year R: Named Wellies in school 

 

 
 

Dear parents / carers of children in Year R 

 

We kindly ask you to make sure your child/children have a pair of named wellies in school. This is to allow 

children to access all learning environments.  

The children love exploring the sand pits, mud kitchen, bug hunting and water areas in our outdoor 

learning space and protective/waterproof footwear is essential.  

 

Many thanks for your support 

 

The Year R Team 


